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31 January 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers      

Teacher Strike Action – Wednesday 1st February   
 
School Closed to Most Pupils  
 
As you know, on the day of the strike we will be running on very low staffing levels and the 
following arrangements will happen: 
 

• Nursery and Reception Classes will be open as usual. 
 

• All other classes will be closed. 
 
Parents of children who have been offered a place in our emergency provision have had an 
personal invitation by email.  If you have not received an invitation email, we will not be 
able to accommodate your child so they should not attend school on Wednesday 1st 
February.  
 
We have undertaken a risk assessment and are unable to safely provide provision for any 
more children than have already been allocated a space.   
If your child is vulnerable or you are a C1 worker and you completed the form and have not 
received an invitation email for your child but believe you should have, please contact the 
school office urgently.  
 

 
 
 

For children who are not attending school 
Pupils who are unable to attend school due to closures will have a remote learning 
package of mathematics, reading and writing and this resource will be available on your 
child’s Google Classroom page on the day. 

We also continue to offer learning through the following websites: 
• Oxford Owl (for those children on the Read, Write, Inc phonics programme) 

www.oxfordowl.co.uk 
• MyON Reading (for those who have completed the RWI programme) 

https://www.myon.co.uk/login/index.html 
• Mathletics https://login.mathletics.com/ 

We also recommend visiting the following sites, which contain lots of learning resources 
across all year groups: 
• BBC Bitesize Daily Lessons - www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/primary 
• The Oak Academy Daily Lessons - https://classroom.thenational.academy/ 
 
All Google Classroom logins will have been emailed out to parents.  If you need further 
support, please email ghpsgoogleclassroom@maidenerleghtrust.org  
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If you have any questions, please email the school office: ghpsoffice@maidenerleghtrust.org  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr R Ferris 
Headteacher 

For children who are attending school 
If your child is in Nursery or Reception class and has been offered a place in school on 
Wednesday 1st February, there will be a change of drop off and collection arrangements 
for the day: 

• Nursery and Reception children – Normal arrangements. 
• Year 1&2 children – Hedgehogs class door 
• Year 3&4 children – Eagles class door (through the courtyard area beside the gym) 
• Year 5&6 children – Hawks class door (Year 3/4 playground) 
 
If your child is already booked in to attend morning or after school club – they will be open 
as normal for those children who are in school. 
 
If your child has a school lunch, you should order it via SCOPay as normal. 
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